
 

 

17th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 4 Children, 

We are very excited to announce that Year 4 will be holding their annual class assembly. We have been 
working very hard in class this year and can’t wait to show you what we’ve been learning about. We have 
been busy rehearsing the songs we will sing in class however, some of us have speaking roles. Please can 
you ensure your child practises their lines with you at home to build up their confidence.  

Assembly times: 
4 Simmonds: Monday 27th January  
4 Tendulkar Tuesday 28th January  
4 Farah Thursday 30th January  
 

All assemblies will start at 2:45. Please arrive 5 minutes before. The assembly will be in the KS2 Hall, please 
use the double doors near Ms Houston’s Office.  

Costumes:  
Children will be getting changed at school before the performance. There will be different scenes in the 
assembly and they all have different costumes. Please ask your child what part they are playing to send in 
the correct costume. There will also be list on classroom doors as well.  
  

Time Traveller: Casual clothes  

Anglo Saxon: Farmer 

Viking: Brown or grey clothes (if you have any ‘Viking’ items you would like your child to perform with on, 
please pack these with your child on assembly day). 

School child:  Casual clothes  

Ancient Egyptian: White clothes (if you have any ‘Ancient Egyptian’ items you would like your child to 
perform with on, please pack these with your child on assembly day). 

Zoologist: Scientist 

Geologist: Winter clothes (coat, hat etc) 
 

After the assembly please meet at your child’s classroom door to pick them up.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely  

The Year 4 Team  


